## The Annex Residents' Association

April 4, 2018

Nancy Martins 10<sup>th</sup> Floor, West Tower, City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Subject: PG 28.1 Second Units: Draft Official Plan Amendment

We have just become aware of this report to provide for an Official Plan amendment to permit second suites throughout the city.

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.PG28.1

We have also been advised that another report on the same topic has been slated for the TEYCC mtg on May 2<sup>nd</sup>.

We also note that the current discussion on laneway suites limits its implementation to the TEYCC district.

It is important to address this matter in a comprehensive manner.

Therefore, we propose that this report be deferred to a meeting after consideration of the report being prepared for the May 2<sup>nd</sup> meeting of the TEYCC.

Sincerely,

Henry Wiercinski

Vice-Chair Annex Residents' Association

cc: Councillor Cressy